
 

The Carl Gustav Carus Faculty of Medicine and the University Hospital Carl Gustav 
Carus of the Technische Universität Dresden are offering a position at earliest         
convenience as a 
 

Professor (W2) for Translational Gastrointestinal Oncology 
 
at the Medical Department 1. We aim to strengthen translational research in the area of 
pathogenesis and therapy response in gastrointestinal tumors. You are a dynamic   
researcher, who wants to use the chances in the faculty focus of oncology and on the 
biomedical campus Dresden, and will actively cooperate with the stem cell and tissue 
organization expertise in the Cluster of Excellence for Regenerative Therapies Dresden 
(CRTD), the Max Planck Institute for Cell Biology and Genetics (MPI-CBG), the       
Biotechnology Center Dresden (biotec) and the local DRG research units of the       
prospective recruitment. The position is linked to a funded junior group at the National 
Center for Tumor Diseases (NCT) Dresden and a consultant position at the Medical 
Department 1 provided board certification is achieved. Teaching medical students and 
master students for biology (in German and, if applicable, in English) using innovative 
approaches within our “Dresden integrated problem based learning” (DIPOL) and the 
academic self-management is expected. 
 
The employment of professors with medical tasks is contractually regulated at the    
University Hospital Dresden through non-pay-scale employment contracts with a basic 
remuneration and a performance- and success-related compensation. 
 
Prerequisites according to § 58 SächsHSFG include a university degree in medicine, a 
doctoral degree and a post-doctoral degree/habilitation or an equivalent qualification 
record. An advanced stage of internal medicine training is required. Ideally, you have 
already achieved board certification for Internal Medicine and Gastroenterology. We 
provide the option to complete the medical training for the subspecialities of               
Gastroenterology and Medical Oncology. You have a track record in teaching and of 
internationally reviewed publications and a successful acquisition of third party grants. 
 
The Faculty of Medicine aspires to increase the number of women in research and 
teaching, and strongly encourages qualified women to apply for this position. We also 
welcome applications from scientists with disabilities. 
 
Please send your application by 20 October 2017 to the Dean of the Faculty of    
Medicine Carl Gustav Carus of the Technische Universität Dresden,                  
Prof. Dr. med. H. Reichmann, Fetscherstraße 74, 01307 Dresden, Germany. For 
further details concerning the required application documents see the homepage of the 
Faculty of Medicine under jobs. For more information please contact the dean`s office 
(Dr. Janetzky, +49 351-458 3356), the equal opportunity officer Dr. Valtink (+49 351-
458-6124) or the representative for disabled persons Ms. Hillig (+49 351-458-3327).  
 
The Technische Universität Dresden is a family-friendly university and offers a dual 
career service. The Faculty of Medicine also provides active support for childcare    
options as well as help in finding adequate jobs in the region for the candidate´s     
partner. 
 

https://tu-dresden.de/med/mf/die-fakultaet/stellenangebote-1/hinweise

